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Lee

We live at 47 Highgate West Hill and so will be impacted by both the work on the Residential Extension and 

the outlook from our house.  Our view is that the existing extension is in need of improvement in any event 

and that from our perspective the proposed replacement is of higher quality and visually preferable to what is 

currently there.

The houses in that part of Highgate (45 to 47) are clearly historic and will over time need to have substantial 

amounts spent on them to keep them habitable and well maintained.  It is great from our perspective to have a 

neighbour that has committed to both maintenance and improvement and so we are happy with the proposal.
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